
 
Date: 14-08-2015 

 

To, 

The Stock Exchange 

P.J. Towers, 

Dalal, Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 Sub: Outcome of  Board Meeting  

Dear Madam /Sir, 

 

Dhanlaxmi Fabrics Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of the Company at its 

meeting held on August 14, 2015 at 5.00 pm. at the Administrative office of the Company 

situated at 285, Princess Street, Jhawar House,    1st Floor, Mumbai – 400 002, inter alia, to 

has approved the un-audited financial results of the Company for the quarter  ended 30th  

June, 2015. 

 

Kindly acknowledge the Receipt. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully 

For Dhanlaxmi Fabrics Limited 

Sd/- 

(N.C.SHARMA) 

Compliance Officer 

Place: Mumbai  

 

 

 


